
Welcome new student! 
 
We are very excited for you to begin your academic journey at Bryan College of Health Sciences. To help you get the 
most from your student experience, we would like you to take a few minutes to complete the College Student Inventory 

(CSI).  Your responses to this survey will assist us to align you with college resources that not only compliment your 
strengths, but also promote opportunities for your growth.   
 
We encourage you to select the “unrestricted” result status within the survey.  This status allows your results to be 
shared with your advisor and creates a gateway for meaningful, effective, and individualized advising conversations to 
occur between you and your advisor.   
 
To access the College Student Inventory: 
1) Check your College e-mail (the one ending in @bryanhealthcollege.edu) for an e-mail about the CSI 
2) Follow the web link in the e-mail to take the survey. 
3) At the Welcome screen, click on TAKE SURVEY and proceed by answering the questions. 

 

 
 
This survey allow us to better serve you as an individual student; therefore, it is expected that each student will 
complete the survey by the identified due date.  
 
Troubleshooting: 

 If any of your personal information is incorrect, please e-mail me the corrections.  

 If you do not receive an e-mail about the survey, you can use the following survey link:  
 

 If you encounter technical problems while completing the survey, try retaking the survey immediately.  Contact 
me if you’re unable to complete the survey after two attempts.  

 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this important survey! 
 
Excited to connect with you,  
Brenda Neemann 
Director of Student Services 
brenda.neemann@bryanhealth.org 
402-481-8692 
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